Eighth Almost Annual 1°* JD Fishing Expedition

Evan Lipstein and John Livingston announce the
eighth almost annual 1°* JD Bar Association fishing
trip. For 2015, the trip will be on June 27, as usual
at the Mount Massive Lakes Trout Club near
Leadville. The Club again has 23 lakes full of

| moderately large trout. This is early in the season,
and the dry fly fishing should be at its best.

The guest fee of $60 per person will need to be paid
in advance. Burgers and brews will be provided by
John and participants are encouraged to bring some
uni, chips or other side dishes and delicacies.

Still interested after all the caveats? Contact Evan by email:
evan@lipsteinlaw.com.




